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6 July 2023 

 

Dear Families, 

Year 6 Extra Swimming Lessons at the Rainbow Leisure Centre 

Certain Children Only 

 

We have an opportunity to provide some extra swimming lessons for some Y6 children.  Your child 

has been identified as someone who would benefit from this opportunity. 

 

Swimming lessons are part of the National Curriculum and we are pleased to confirm that we have 

booked some sessions for Year 6 at the Rainbow Centre. The swimming lessons will be held every day 

in the afternoons for the dates shown below between 1.00pm and 2.00pm at the Rainbow Centre. The 

school has arranged and paid for three instructors to take the lessons, which will last for one hour. The 

children will be split into small groups depending upon their swimming ability. 

 

The Rainbow Centre insists that children wear swimming hats, especially if they have long hair, so 

please make sure your child has one with them.  

 

The cost of these sessions for certain Y6 children has been covered by our Sports Premium funding so 

there is no charge for the families and the swimming sessions will be taking place during school hours 

as detailed below:  

 

The identified children from Y6 will go swimming as follows: 

 

Joining 5B on 6.9.23 – 18.9.23  Joining 5O on 19.9.23 – 29.9.23 Joining 5T on 2.10.23 – 13.10.23  
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LJ 

 

Please can you complete the Google Form here by Friday 14 July 2023 to indicate that you give 

permission for your child to attend. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Mrs Druce 

Headteacher 

 

Stamford Green 
Primary School and Nursery 

 

https://forms.gle/PpkPC6ppKAN3YrPT7

